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Dear Parents 

I hope all of our children manage to have a good break during half term and they all 

manage to come back rested and ready for the second half of the 

autumn term.  

This week we will be saying goodbye to Mr Benn who is leaving us 

at half term. He has made a significant contribution to the life of the 

school. Although I have only been in school since September, I have 

seen him share his talents and experiences with the children and 

acting as a superb role model for the children. The staff and children 

will certainly miss him and we wish him every success in the future.  

We have been working very quickly to replace Mr Benn and during 

the rest of this half term, I have arranged for Mr Watson from St 

Mary’s School to contribute to the PE and sports club so that the 

children continue to get a positive sporting experience. The club will 

need to be on Wednesdays now, instead of Thursdays but will start 

on the first week back after the half term break.  

I would like to thank the staff for making every effort to do their best in challenging 

circumstances over the past weeks and to you as parents for your patience and 

flexibility as we have pulled together to respond to the covid cases.  

I am pleased to announce that we have been able to support families receiving free 

school meals with further support, this half term. I hope this support proves to be 

helpful.  

As we look to a really good start to the next half term, I hope you and the children 

manage to stay well.  

 

Many thanks,  

Mr Jones  
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This Saturday 23rd October…  

 

All classes this Saturday are free for any boys wanting give dance and acro a try. 

We want to encourage & support boys to follow their dreams regardless of what they are.  

Our senior boys will be there for them to buddy up with & show a great example of how dance & 

performance is for everyone.  

 

Classes are from age 4 upwards, must be happy to stay without parent/carer.  

 

Email info@kendaldanceacademy.co.uk to register 
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